## **Elizabeth Bowra**

**From:** Elizabeth Bowra

**Sent:** Thursday, 26 May 2022 9:57 AM

To: Nahid Mahmud

**Subject:** SSD-17424905 PLC Grey House Precinct\_RTS GANSW Advice

Dear Nahid,

## **Re: PLC Grey House Precinct, RTS**

This email is to confirm that GANSW provided verbal advice in relation to remaining concerns for the above application raised on the 18<sup>th</sup> May 2022.

If you have any questions, please contact me,

Many thanks

Liz

Liz Bowra Senior Design Advisor



## GOVERNMENT ARCHITECT NEW SOUTH WALES



The Department of Planning and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Aboriginal land.

We acknowledge the traditional custodians of the land and we show our respect for elders past, present and emerging through thoughtful and collaborative approaches to our work, seeking to demonstrate our ongoing commitment to providing places in which Aboriginal people are included socially, culturally and economically.